
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO THE SPANISH STOCK MARKET COMMISSION 

 

In compliance with the provisions of Art. 228 of Royal Decree 4/2015 of 
October 23rd on the Stock Market, TÉCNICAS REUNIDAS, S.A. (the 
“Company”) hereby reports the following  

 

RELEVANT INFORMATION  

 

The Company will hold on July 26, 2018 at 16:00 pm CET a conference call 
for investors and analysts to present the results correspondent to the first half 
of the financial year 2018.  

 

The conference call will be available on the Company´s website, through the 
link in its homepage www.tecnicasreunidas.es/en/.  

 

Said information is hereby notified to you for such purposes as are deemed 
appropriate in Madrid on July 26, 2018. 

 

 

 

 

Laura Bravo  

Secretaria del Consejo de Administración 

 

http://www.tecnicasreunidas.es/en/

